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Parks and Recreation 
Monthly Report for June 2022  

Court Complex and Blalock Natatorium Got a “New Coat of Paint”  in June  

The Sevierville Parks and Recreation Department reopened the Blalock Natatorium at 6:00am on June 22,2022 as planned. 

Parks and Recreation Department Maintenance Personnel drained, painted, and cleaned the Natatorium during the first two 

weeks of June. This type of thorough cleaning has not occurred in several years. In case you are into history….The Community 

Center and the Blalock Natatorium will be 40 years old on July 21st, the facility opened on July 21, 1982.  

The Tennis/Pickleball Court resurfacing project at City Park although getting off to a slow start was completed as  planned. 

Workers from Hellas Construction Company of Austin, Texas completely cleaned and resurfaced all the courts. Now completed; 

there are (4) four dedicated tennis courts and (4) combination tennis/pickleball courts at this court facility. With a total budget 

of $140,000 dollars improvements included new lights, resurfacing, new nets, and  windscreens. This facility was last resurfaced 

in 2013. Ten years in about average for court surfaces to last. The department will be purchasing a machine maintain these 

courts moving forward. Below on the left is what it looked like on June 1st and on the right is what is looked like on June 30th . 
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FY21 VS FY22 Revenue and Attendance  



 
FY22 Resident vs Non-Resident Usage  






